
The Tabor City Council met in special session on June 24, 2020 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, Iowa at 5:00 
p.m.  Agenda posted as required by law. Meeting was opened by Mayor Switzer with councilpersons Korver, 
Bartholomew, Jackson, Wirth and Williams. City Clerk Mary King-Bateman was present. Chapter 21.8 of the Iowa Code 
does permit an electronic meeting where all members participate remotely when an in-person meeting is impossible or 
impractical. The agenda posted as required by law had this message posted more than 24 hours in advance to give 
instructions on how others could participate in the meeting: Due to the COVID-19 crisis, the City of Tabor will be 
holding this regular city council meeting electronically via the ZOOM conference app. The link to join the meeting 
electronically is https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82938676591. Only staff and city officials are allowed in city hall. 
 
Mayor Jim Switzer called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m 
 
Motion to approve the consent agenda by Jackson, second by Bartholomew. All Ayes. 
 
R-8-20 a Resolution setting salaries for FY 20/21. Motion to approve by Williams, second 
 by Wirth. All Ayes. 
 
Motion to open a public hearing by Bartholomew, second by Williams. Roll call vote – AYES - Wirth, Jackson, Williams, 
Korver and Bartholomew. NAYS – none. 
 
Mayor asked for any comments – objections on budget amendment #2. No comments or questions were raised. 
 
Motion to close the public hearing by Wirth, second by Korver. All Ayes. Roll call vote – AYES - Wirth, Jackson, Williams, 
Korver and Bartholomew. NAYS – none. 
 
R-9-20 approving budget amendment #2. Motion to approve by Bartholomew, Second by Wirth. Roll call vote – AYES - 
Wirth, Jackson, Williams, Korver and Bartholomew. NAYS – none. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 5:10 p.m. by Bartholomew, second by Williams. All Ayes. 
 
 
                                                                                                                       ______________________________________ 
         Mayor, James Switzer 
_____________________________________________ 
              City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman           06/24/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


